To Members of the above Committee,
I wish to submit my support for Senator Madigan's bill.

Abortion on the basis of gender selection is not a valid medical procedure and
should not be funded by tax payers' money.

We should support the United Nations in their campaign against the discrimatory
nature of gender selection.

The law should protect the unborn child in accordance with the UN Convention
on the rights of a child.

I am sure most Australians, if they were aware,would not agree with their, ie tax
payers' money, being used to fund abortions based on gender selection and thus
would support Senator Madigan's Bill.

Yours sincerely,

Elizabeth Golingi.





